
 

 
Good afternoon The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents, 
  
Please be advised that between tomorrow, February 10th and Tuesday, February 15th, 
Regency will be onsite between 8:00am and 4:00pm testing the downspouts gutter 
system of each unit. We will be using the water from each individual unit to test the 
downspouts on that individual’s unit. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
Liane Cunningham, CCAM 
Certified Community Association Manager 
Regency Management Group 
24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 
Monterey, CA 93940 
PH: 831-647-2442 
Fax: 831-647-2441 
Email: lcunningham@regencymg.com 
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